CYPE(6)-05-21 - Paper to note 5

Y Pwyllgor Plant, Pobl Ifanc ac Addysg

Children, Young People and Education Committee

Huw Irranca-Davies MS Chair, Legislation, Justice and Constitution Committee

Dyddiad | Date 19 October

Pwnc | Subject: Tertiary Education and Research (Wales) Bill

Dear Huw,

We are currently making preparations for scrutiny of the Tertiary Education and Research (Wales) Bill ("the Bill"). As part of this, Welsh Government officials will be providing a technical briefing to the Committee on 4 November. The session will take place in the morning, with exact timings to be confirmed. As a Committee that will also be involved in the scrutiny of the Bill, we would like to extend an invitation to members of your Committee to attend this briefing. It would be helpful to know as soon as possible, whether any Members wish to attend, and if so, how many.

Yours sincerely,

Jayne Bryant MS

Chair

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg.

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English.

Senedd Cymru

Bae Caerdydd, Caerdydd, CF99 ISN SeneddPlant@senedd.cymru senedd.cymru/SeneddPlant 0300 200 6565

Welsh Parliament

Cardiff Bay, Cardiff, CF99 ISN SeneddChildren@senedd.wales senedd.wales/SeneddChildren 0300 200 6565

